## Saltash Town Council awards certificates of appreciation

At the Full Town Council meeting held on Thursday 5 September the Mayor Councillor Julia Peggs presented certificates of appreciation on behalf of Saltash Town Council to Jo Grail for her services to the Saltash community as Chairman of PL12 and Rose Edwards for her services to dementia residents in the town as part of Memory Box PL12.

The Town Council thanked them for their longstanding work with the community.

The Mayor of Saltash Councillor Julia Peggs congratulated Lola Tambling on her outstanding achievement in representing Great Britain in the 2024 Olympics and wished her well for future competitions.





END